

By e-mail to:

request-89809-ff6576dc@whatdotheyknow.com Contact: Sylvia Edohasim

Direct line: 020 7934 9845

Email: Sylvia.edohasim@yahoo.co.uk

Date: 17 October 2011

Dear Advocacy Fund,

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your recent request for information.

Your request has now been considered, but I regret to advise you that unfortunately we do not hold the information.

The information you request may be held by the individual local authorities; London Councils does not collate such information. Could you please address your enquiries to them or to the General Social Care Council who may collate such information nationally.

In the mean time, if you have any queries or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Further information about the Freedom of Information Act is available from the Information Commissioner at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.Telephone: (01625) 545700 or visit the web site www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Edohasim